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Matthew Aselage <matthew.aselage@edcgov.us> 
To: Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Hi Julie, 

Julie Saylor <julie.saylor@edcgov.us> 

Tue, Mar 2, 2021 at 2:43 PM 

I am reaching out to you to ensure that the public comment received on October 7, 2020 from Ms. Kelly Dixon is posted 
on legistar for the CUP20-0006 project. I have attached the emailed public comment I received in case you do not have 
the comment. 

Please let me know if there is anything else I need to provide! 

Kind regards, 

Matthew Aselage, AICP Candidate 
Assistant Planner 
County of El Dorado 
Department of Planning and Building 
Planning Services Division 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 
(530) 621-5977 
matthew.aselage@edcgov.us 
https://www.edcgov.us/government/Planning 
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Matthew Aselage <matthew.aselage@edcgov.us> 

Please do not approve cell tower at Oak Ridge High School 

kellydixon777@gmail.com <kellydixon777@gmail.com> Wed, Oct 7, 2020 at 1 :57 PM 
To: jvegna@edcgov.us, gary.miller@edcgov.us, jeff.hansen@edcgov.us, james.williams@edcgov.us, aross@edcgov.us 
Cc: julie.saylor@edcgov.us, Matthew Aselage <matthew.aselage@edcgov.us>, bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, 
bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us 

To: El Dorado County Planning Commissioners 

Cc: El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 

I recently read an article in the El Dorado Hill's Village Life about a proposed new cell tower to be installed at the Oak 
Ridge High School football field (https://www.villagelife.com/news/cell-tower-in-the-works/). I am alarmed about 
having a cell tower in such close proximity to the students and staff at Oak Ridge and nearby Rolling Hills Middle 
School. Health risks like cancer are associated with close, frequent exposure to radio frequency (RF) radiation. I 
have done some online research on this topic and believe this project should not be approved. There is an excellent 
website by the Environmental Health Trust that provides credible, scientific details and resources on this topic at 
https://ehtrust.org/cell-tower-proposed-near-home-childs-school-need-scientific-resources-health-safety/. I hope that 
you review this information and decide to vote against approving this project which is listed under Conditional Use 
Permit CUP20-0006. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Kelly Dixon 

El Dorado Hills Resident and Oak Ridge High School Student Parent 
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